
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

The Village of Warburg will be hosting a Public Hearing November 13th, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Village of Warburg Council Chambers (5212-50 Avenue) in regard to Bylaw 171/20: the Land 

Use Bylaw, 

 

In particular: 

 

1. Amending Section 41: Fencing and Screening 

41.2.2: In the case of corner lots pursuant to Section 37, a variance will be given 

to corner lots with a fence on one of the front yards with a height maximum of 

1.5m. Fencing to be permitted on one of the frontages shall be at the discretion of 

the Development Officer/Municipal Planning Commission. 

 

Any written submissions that are mailed, emailed, faxed, or delivered to the Village of Warburg 

by 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, November 8th, 2023, will be included in the Council Agenda. 

Individuals wishing to make oral submissions at the public hearing are requested to register by 

the deadline indicated above. 

 

Further information is available at the Village Office. 

 

Village of Warburg 

Attention: Christine Pankewitz 

Development Officer 

Box 29, 5212-50 Avenue 

Warburg, Alberta 

T0C 2T0 

Phone: 780-848-2841 Fax: 780-848-2296 

Email: office@warburg.ca 
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